
From: Testa, Alyson [mai1to:art1023@wildcats.unh.edu] 
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 11:55 AM 
To: Michael Behrendt 
Subject: Parking 

To whom it may concern, 

I hope this email finds you well. My name is Alyson Testa, and I am reaching out in regard to 
the current UNH parking situation. I am currently a senior at UNH, and I live at one of Peter 

Murphy's apartments. I only live an hour away from campus and have always wanted a car on 
campus for that convenience (and many others) but due to the high expense and lack of 
availability, I haven't had a car on campus until this year. I was fortunate enough to get a 
parking spot right outside my apartment from Peter Murphy, but some of my roommates 
didn't even get that chance . Due to this campus wide lack of availability, I am in full support of 
Peter Murphy's parking plans. It will help future tenants and students living elsewhere on 
campus have the chance to bring their car to school, which ultimately has more benefits than 

drawbacks. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Alyson 
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